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From April, non-stop flights from
Singapore to Fiji
New service by Fiji Airways marks Changi AirportÕs first direct linkÊto the South
Pacific Islands

SINGAPORE, 6 November 2015 Ð In a dream-come-true for many travellers,
Singapore will soon be directly connected to Fiji and the romantic paradise of
tropical islands in the South Pacific.Changi Airport and Fiji Airways marked a
new milestone today with the announcement of non-stop passenger services
between Singapore and Fiji[1], representing Changi AirportÕs first direct air
link to the South Pacific Islands.


